
Since the increase registration fee on EV (electric Vehicles) went into effect, this 

discriminatory tax has become an increasing burden to those people who are 

attempting to curb the pollution caused by gasoline powered means of 

transportation. This bill corrects a wrong imposed upon those who must continue 

to pay gas tax and $200 registration fees. 


